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Wednesday, 29 January 2003    
 

Illustrated talk by John Buckingham:         
 

“Wildlife in Central America” 
 

John is a naturalist and widely 

published wildlife photographer and 

also runs the Swan Natural History 

Photographic Agency.  Well known as 

a lecturer and tutor in birds and 

wildlife with universities in the 

southeast of England, John has 

travelled widely and leads wildlife and 

bird watching holidays throughout 

the United Kingdom and worldwide.  

On his second visit to GTC he will 

share his knowledge and experience of 

the fascinating wildlife of Florida, Costa Rica and Ecuador. 
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Guildford Travel Club meets at the Methodist Church Hall, Wharf 

Road, off Woodbridge Road, Guildford (next to cricket ground) on 

alternate Wednesdays from October to April at 8.00pm (doors open at 

7.30pm).  Visitors are welcome - £4 per meeting (Student Card 

Holders - £2).  For more information or to join: 
 

telephone:  01483 427526 

e-mail:  gtc@appin.demon.co.uk 

 
 

Photo:  John Buckingham – 

Turquoise-browed Motmot, 

Costa Rica 
 


